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Dear Parents, 

Thank you for being able to make it to our back-to-school night. It was wonderful 

to meet you all.  

Welcome to a new school year! As an educator, my goal is to help your child to be 

an independent lifelong learner. We are looking forward to a busy and successful 

year. 

The purpose of these monthly newsletters is to keep you informed about what your 

child is doing in school and to update you about upcoming events!  

This month we are concentrating on establishing routines and expectations. By the 

time of our first parent conference in October, I will have a good idea of where 

your child is skill-wise and behavior-wise, and how s/he should be guided through 

the year.  

In the morning, the children will be directed through the math and language 

curriculum. Afternoons are more relaxed and are spent using cultural materials. 

This month we are studying fish in zoology, trees in botany, and in geography we 

will study about the different landforms and begin with North America in our 

study of the continents. 

Our special interest for September is the study of apples. We will be dissecting 

them, and talking about the different varieties and learning about a very special 

person called Johnny Appleseed.  

Dear parents, please remember to order Scholastic books. All points earned from 

the order go toward purchasing books for the lending library in our classroom. Visit 

scholastic.com/readingclub. Enter the one-time Class Activation Code: PB2YF. All 

payments to be made online.  

Thank you.​  

Kavita M Hakim 



September Calendar 

 

MONDAY 1st      Labor Day. No school  

TUESDAY 2nd     First Day of School. 

FRIDAY 26th      Johnny Appleseed Birthday celebration in ​ ​
​ ​ ​ ​ class.  ​  

 

 


